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Dear Health Committee

I ask that you absolutely oppose and reject both of the abortion bills which have been
 proposed by Mr Pyne.   It is unthinkable to pass legislation which approves and allows
 abortion to full term.  As I understand it, babies are classed as viable from 25 weeks. It is
 completely unethical to permit anyone to take the life of an unborn child.  I am also very
 concerned as to the effect of such an abortion on the mother (and possibly the father). One
 must ask if anyone could endure such an experience and not suffer considerable mentally
 and emotionally.  Surely this is also a cost which must be considered but, likely cannot be
 fully estimated.  I urge you to be a voice for the voiceless and protect the lives of these
 unborn but otherwise completely viable and healthy little human beings and their mothers
 (and fathers) by rejecting this terrible legislation.  

With respect 
Tracey Woodland
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